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CALENDAR

?
Spring Fling! New Date 

Saturday, April 21 
  2 to 4:30 PM 

with Earth Day activities  
for neighbors of all ages.  

Mark your calendars—there 
will be no general FCCA 

meeting this month so the 
Fling is the place to be!

Friends of Hardy  
Annual Community  

Park Clean-Up  
Saturday, April 21 9 to 12

FCCA Spring Yard Sale  
Saturday, May 19 

Rain Date: Sunday, May 20  
Lab School Q & Foxhall 

8:30 to Noon

Hardy Park 
Communit y Cl ean-Up 

April 21  
from 9 to Noon.

 
Please join your friends and neighbors 
on the morning of Saturday, April 21 
to help with the annual community 
clean-up of Hardy Park. We need help 
filling the sandbox, pulling weeds, 
removing trash and 
debris, laying mulch and 
planting flowers. If you 
have garden tools like 
shovels and rakes and 
wheelbarrows, please 
bring them. Or, just 
bring yourself and help 
us make Hardy Park 
even better! Sponsored 
by Friends of Hardy. 
Email Dave Buchanan 
at dmbuchanan@gmail.
com with any questions.
Dog Owners! This is also 
the day that dog owners 
try to meet up and get 
out early to “sweep” (not 
literally!) the entire field 
and remove anything 
their less responsible 
counterparts have failed 
to pick up. Generally, 
we seem to net as many 
sippy boxes as dog 
droppings, but it is great 
to have all areas nice and 
clean for the season. 

SPRING FL ING 
Note Date Change:  

Saturday, April 21, 2012  
2 to 4:30 pm

At Hardy Park and Recreation Center 
 Live Music   Moonbounce

Crafts for Young Children
Planting of butterfly & herb garden for Earth Day

Art Show


Bring a potluck food item to share,  

or a perennial herb or flowering plant for the  
Hardy Park butterfly and herb gardens.  

If you opt to bring a potluck item to share:  
Last names A – K: please bring appetizers 
Last names L – Z: please bring desserts. 
Donations of perennial herbs and butterfly 

attractant plants for the new garden welcome


Art Show: We would love to celebrate the 

artwork of our neighbors. If you would like to show 
some of your artwork at this event, please contact 
Caitlin Mackenzie at (202) 333-3126 or at caitlin.

mackenzie@verizon.net


Volunteers are an integral part of any community 
event and we welcome adult, middle school and  

high school-age volunteers. 
We need volunteers to help organize the art show, 
crafts and activities for young children such as face 

painting, sand art, earth day art. Other activity ideas 
are welcome! Please call/e-mail Caitlin at 202-333-
3126  caitlin.mackenzie@verizon.net to volunteer.  

Thank you!

Come cel ebrate spring  
with your neighbors! 
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Membership for the 2012 Calendar Year
Members must reside within FCCA area, be present, and be over 18 years of age to vote at meetings.
Memberships are for the  calendar year. Please make checks out to the Foxhall Community Citizens Association. 
Send to FCCA c/o Hulit Taylor, Treasurer, 1713 Surrey Lane, NW, Washington, DC 20007 or bring to a meeting!
Standard Memberships	 Booster Memberships
	 $25 Household 		  $250 Patron
	 $15 Senior household		  $100 Advocate	
	 $25 Non-Resident		  $50 Sponsor				  
				   Donation $ 	
Names (LAST, First, as you wish listing to appear—neatness counts. Example: DOE, Jane & John Smith) 

Complete Mailing Address

Home Phone	       

Email Address for FCCA updates (Our email list is never shared.)			  Date

If you would like to talk 
about how your interests 
might mesh with the 
FCCA’s current needs 
for volunteers—from 
newsletter delivery 
to attending ANC 
meetings—let us know 
and a Board member will 
call you. No obligation. 
    Sure, call me! 

PAY BY C H E C K OR J OI N / R E N E W BY C R E DI T C A R D OR PAY PA L AT W W W. F OX H A L L .ORG !

FCCA SPRING YARD SAL E! 
Who: The Entire FCCA  
Foxhall Community!

When: Saturday, May 19 
[Rain Date: Sunday, May 20] 

 Set Up: 7:30 to 8:30 AM 
Sale: 8:30 AM to Noon

Where: Lab School Front Lawn—
that’s at Foxhall Road and Q Street,  

a prime location which always attracts 
many buyers! 

Why: This community service event 
provides an opportunity to clear out 
and sell the unused items cluttering 
your closets, toy chests, basements 
& garages. You will enjoy some extra 

space at home and a little more money 
in your pocket! You might even find a 
couple of new treasures to take home 
while browsing the sale and visiting 

with neighbors! 

$10 donation to cover expenses

Questions? Contact Lisa Maco  
at lisa.maco@me.com.  

Advance notice of your intention  
to participate is not required,  
but would certainly make the 

organizer’s job easier! Thanks. 

Please Renew your Membership 
if you have not yet done so! 
Jessie Kane, membership
We are on are way! Since February, 
we have enrolled 155 FCCA members 
—new and renewals. Our recently 
initiated PayPal option has accounted 
for 15 percent of these memberships.  
Have you joined yet?  Membership 
is for a calendar year, January to 
December. We invite you to be part 
of our active community group in 
existence since 1928. Questions?  
Contact Jessie Kane at  
jmkane87@aol.com.  

Missing something from the 
usual longer newsletter? 
Sorry! We kept it to the bare essentials 
this time since we are not having a 
regular meeting. The Board listing 
is in the downloadable March 
newsetter—just go online to our 
website, www.foxhall.org.

Scheduled BZA Meetings
Share your comments and concerns 
regarding private schools in the area 
so they can be raised at the Board of 
Zoning meetings—public meetings 
that institutions are required to 
schedule with local communities 
according to their agreements with 
the BZA. We are also always looking 
for additional FCCA people to attend 
these important meetings. Email or 
call Ann Haas to get email reminders 
of meetings or to ask that your issue 
be discussed. 
Georgetown Day: 6:30 p.m. on Tues., 
May 8, 2012 at Q and MacArthur. 
Lab School: 6 p.m. on Tuesday, May 
15, 2012 at Foxhall & Q.
ANC3D: Advisory Neighborhood 
Commission 3D meets the first 
Wednesday of the month at 7 p.m.  

FCCA Newsletter Submissions 
Send items for the next newsletter, 
now planned for June 2012, to the 
editor at tlam.foster@gmail.com 
by May 31. Generally submissions 
should be under 300 words, but 
longer pieces may run by advance 
arrangement. 


